
 
 
Welcome to the SIGNA world of Iris. I am pleased to acknowledge your 
joining the SIGNA family and extend a special welcome to you. The most 
recent issue of the SIGNA Bulletin is will be sent to you shortly and you 
will then receive an issue twice a year in the spring and the winter.  
 
To assist you in keeping track of your anniversary, your renewal date will be  
printed on your mailing label to the right of your name on the next issue. If 
you have any questions regarding your membership, our membership 
secretary can easily help you. You will find his name and address on the 
inside cover of your bulletin. Of course, you may feel free to contact me for 
any assistance concerning SIGNA. 
 
As a member of SIGNA many opportunities for the advancement of your 
knowledge of Iris and Irid’s will be available to you. We have a seed 
exchange and several Species Robin’s and some great publications that can 
be added to your library including all 3800+ pages of the SIGNA Bulletin. 
Our website is full of information and can be found at: 
 
http://www.signa.org 
 
These are truly valuable resources. 
 
We hope you will enjoy your membership and that your enjoyment of Iris 
will only grow as you learn more about this most wonderful flower. If I can 
be of any help please feel free to contact me at the address below.  
 
 

Will 
William Plotner. Pres. 
gardens@molalla.net 


